
From: Douglas Hart
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone
Date: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 9:27:39 AM

 
 
   Dear Sirs and Madames,
 
         The  Forest Service has managed to totally screw up the habitat for
wildlife by both logging and permitting endless travel , via 4 wheeler , truck and
snowmobile. To the detriment of Moose , Bear and Elk , and Lynx, Which lived
in those woods  until about 15/20years ago.
 
    The wildlife corridor has been fractured by hiway  Power line , road and
snowmobile trail , and logging and burning etc..
 
      I recommend as little motorized travel as possible, and we, at the B4 Ranch
use the road only when Necessary. We do ski and drive our snow cat
occasionally.
 
                                                                                                                                 
Sincerely,
                                                                                                                
                                   Douglas S Hart
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